
 
 

F.No. NUEPA (EMIS-SEMIS) 2012 
January 20th, 2012 

 
Subject : Technical Workshop on SEMIS at NUEPA, during February 4th to 5th,  2012 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
You will be glad to know that a Technical Workshop on SEMIS is being organized at NUEPA, New 
Delhi during February 4th to 5th, 2012.  The main objective of the Workshop is to take stock of the 
SEMIS with regard to management and organization issues, Status of SEMIS : 2010-11 and to discuss 
modalities of SEMIS 2011-12 data entry.  Based on the feedback and observations of states, future course 
of action will be initiated.   
 
During the Workshop, we intend to provide SEMIS 2010-11 data in db format to all states in view of 
which I would suggest that please make the Data Entry (of 2010-11) complete latest by January 26th 2012 
6:00 PM thereafter online SEMIS data entry for the year 2010-11may not be available. 
 
You are requested to please depute your State SEMIS Co-ordinator (System Analyst/Computer 
Programmer/Technical Person) for the Workshop.  Please note that TA will be borne by the State 
Government.  However, NUEPA will be happy to provide Boarding & Lodging in its Hostel. 
 
Please request nominated officer to prepare presentation on the Status of Secondary & Higher Secondary 
Education which may be based on SEMIS 2010-11 data of your state and report NUEPA on 4th Feb 2012 
at 9:30AM. 
 
You may like to communicate name of the nominated officer at arunmehta@nuepa.org or through Fax: 
011-26853041.  Please contact Mr. Mohd. Jamel Ali Chishti: 9968435368 for additional information. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
(Arun C. Mehta) 
 
All State Project Directors  
Rastriya Madhyamik Shiksha Abhiyan 
 
Copy for information to :  
 
Ms. S. Radha Chauhan, Joint Secretary, Department of School Education & Literacy, MHRD, 
Government of India, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi – 110001 for information. 
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